
FOOD FOR THE BODY HOPE FOR THE SOUL.

November 29,2010

To Whom It May Concern:

The members of Whole Man Ministries have been volunteering their time at Samaritan
Ministries, a 69-bed homeless shelter for men and soup kitchen, since 2006 and still
continue to give their time. They have volunteered as overnight volunteers, prepared and
served breakfast to the men staying in the shelter and have collected over 50 suits of
clothing to distribute to the men. Their Outreach Coordinator Reginald Sims along with
Total Christian Television prepared a promotional video about our ministry. They have
also provided and continue to provide van services to men staying in the shelter who
want to attend church services.

As a ministry that depends on volunteers to operate 365 days a year we are grateful to
volunteers like Whole Man Ministries and welcome their help. Together we are able to
serve the hungry and homeless in our community.

Sincerely,

Robin Manka
Volunteer Administrator

1243Patterson Avenue, Winston-Salem, North Carolina 27101 I (336) 748-1962 Fax: (336) 748-8207 www.samaritanforsyth.org

For I was hungry and you gave me something to eat ... I was a stranger and you invited me in ...
Matthew 25:35


